
 
 
 
 
 

USA Dance Needs YOU!  
 
 

Did you know that USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 is part of the 

National non-profit USA Dance, an ALL VOLUNTEER organization 

dedicated to promoting ballroom dance? As such, we are always in need of 

volunteers to help with our various community programs and activities.  
  
Election of the Tri-Cities Chapter’s Board of Directors. will take place at the October 
10, 2015 dance. Please step up and volunteer to run for election to the Board for a 
two-year term starting January 1, 2016. 

 

USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 does so much more than organize fantastic social dances; we 
operate successful community outreach programs, such as Senior Outreach, bringing ballroom dance 
performances to senior assisted living centers, and K-12, introducing ballroom dance to the next 
generation!. We maintain a website rich with information about dance activities, instruction, and news.  
 
Below is a full description of volunteer positions currently available. If interested in any of these, please 
contact Board Members Sharon Dunn mailto:sdunn6060@aol.com; Lou Stiles at 
mailto:stiles_lou@yahoo.com; Harry Salvat at mailto:harrysalvat@hotmail.com; Melody Stone at 
mailto:mstone@sfgconsultants.comand Ruth Wilbourne at mailto:rw4013@hughes.net. Please let any of 
us know by August 6 because the names have to be published in the September issue of the Line of 
Dance 
 
Board Member - Serve on Board of local USA Dance Chapter, 2-year term. Be active in Chapter 
activities. Attend monthly Board meetings. Serve as officer or chair of standing committee. Time 
Commitment: 3-20 hr./month Persons needed six. 
 
Web Master - Maintain Chapter website. Understand website creation and maintenance. Time 
Commitment: 2-10 hr./month. Persons needed: one 
 
Video Manager - Create, edit, and upload DVDs of Chapter events. Have video camera and editor. Time 
Commitment: five hr./month. Persons needed: one or two 
 
Photographer - Take photos at Chapter events. Have camera and photo editor. Time Commitment: one 
hr./month. Persons needed: one to three 
 
Flyer Master - Consult with Dance Coordinator and assemble color flyers for dance events. Time 
Commitment: 2-3 hr./month. Persons needed: one 
 
Newsletter & Email Master - Produce Chapter newsletter & emails. Understand newsletter and email 
creation and management. Time Commitment: 1-10 hr./month Persons needed: one 
 
Committee Director - Create and lead new activities. Leadership and organization skills Time 
Commitment: 1-10 hr./month. Persons needed: up to nine 
 
Fund Raising - Create and lead fundraising activities for chapter needs. Friendly demeanor. Time 
Commitment: 1-10 hr./month. Person needed: one 
 
Membership Ambassador - Help drive increased membership in Tri-Cities Chapter. Visit dance studios 
and other dance venues and leave literature. Time Commitment: 1-10 hr./mo. Persons needed: 10 to 12 
 
Promotions Ambassador - Help drive visibility for Tri-Cities chapter events. Time Commitment: 1-10 
hr./month. Persons needed: one 
   
Thanks and we hope to hear from you soon! 
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